
 

 

 
         Date: 05 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

  

The Hong Kong Observatory (HKO)  has indicated a possibility of raising the T8 signal between 4pm 
and 7pm this evening. We want to assure you that as it stands, this will have no impact on our 
regular learning schedule or end-of-day procedures. Students will attend classes and be dismissed at 
the usual time. 

  

One aspect we are currently considering is the status of our after-school Extra-Curricular Activities 
(ECAs). We will be closely monitoring the situation and will make a decision regarding ECAs by 
lunchtime. You can expect to receive a notification about this decision no later than 1pm today. 
However, if the HKO provides a more specific timeframe for the potential T8 signal, we may 
communicate our decision earlier. 

  

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we navigate this weather situation. Rest assured 
that the safety of our students is our top priority, and we will keep you informed of any changes or 
updates as soon as they become available.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


